
Picnic Point Public School 

 
 

Whole School Information 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS:       WHAT’S DUE NOW 
Book Fair    Wed 3 - Fri 5 Aug  Canberra Part Payment due 
Book Parade!!    Thu 4 Aug   Pie/Sausage roll special lunch orders in 
First Nations Symbio Excursion Mon 8 Aug   by 9 Aug 
P&C Zoom Meeting 7:00pm  Tue 9 Aug 
 
CONGRATULATIONS 
Congratulations to Mrs Janelle Townsend who was the successful applicant for the Library/STEM teaching 
position recently advertised for our school. We are very fortunate to secure Janelle in this position that she 
has been filling exceptionally, on a temporary basis, since the start of the year. 
 
P&C FUNDRAISING AND CANTEEN 
Thank you to our P&C for the fun disco last week! A great time was had by all, special thanks to Mrs Karen 
Friend and the P&C executive team. Thank you to Mrs Chatt and Mr Belgre for their support. 
 
We are still looking for a Canteen Manager to run the canteen on Wednesday to Friday 8:30am to 1:30pm. 
Please see the advertisement attached or pass the word on to a suitable applicant. The job advertisement 
closes on Friday 5 August. 
 
Thank you to all the parents who have signed up to My School Connect and have been using it to order your 
children’s lunches. We hope it is making your lives easier! If you haven’t created an account yet - the 
instructions of how to sign up are detailed in this Kalori. 
 
Make sure to put your order in for our next special lunch - Pie/Sausage Roll Day on Tuesday 23 August - 
orders must be in by Tuesday 9 August. 
 
BOOK FAIR AND BOOK PARADE 
We are all looking forward to seeing the wonderful, creative character costumes that students will come 
dressed in next Thursday 4 August as part of our Book Parade - 9:10am - 9:30am. 
 
Our book fair will be available to visit from Wednesday 3 August to Friday 5 August from 8:30am. Beautiful 
book purchases can be made in person in the Library or online (see instructions attached). 
 
FIRST NATIONS BELONGING DAY EXCURSION 
On Monday 8 August our First Nations students will be attending an excursion to Symbio Wildlife Park with 
Mrs Kirsty Clarke and fellow First Nations students from all of the Bankstown Schools. After the excursion 
we were planning to host our first Yarning Circle with our First Nations families, but we have decided to 
postpone this in line with the latest Department COVID advice. The new First Nations Family Yarning meeting 
will be on Tuesday 13 September. 
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COVID UPDATE 
From this Monday: 

● unvaccinated staff and volunteers are able to work in department schools again 
● schools have been advised to consider if events/gatherings/excursions can be postponed to later in 

the term or to Term 4. 
● cleaning of school sites will now be more concentrated during the day, with an increase in cleaning 

completed during school hours. 
● staff and students need to monitor for symptoms and RAT test if there are any symptoms. 

Students/staff should stay home if unwell and parents should notify the school. 
● masks are strongly encouraged for students, staff and visitors. 

 
GUESS THE JELLYBEAN YEAR 6 FUNDRAISER 
So how many Jellybeans do you think are in this jar??  
 
To have a guess will only cost you 50c! You will find our Year 6 students out near 
the Office every morning and recess to take your guesses.  
 
Karen Sellick 
Principal 
 

Shared Language of Learning 

 

BEE BRAVE 
  

“Bravery is not the absence of fear but rather the courage to face our fears and move forward” 
 

Definition 
Bravery is our student’s ability to face challenges, tasks and learning with the belief that they can 
succeed. Bravery allows our students to be confident when faced with new challenges and take 
risks to improve their learning and themselves. For example, Bravery can be as small as putting 
your hand up and saying “I’m not sure” or as big as giving a speech in front of the whole school. 
  
Why Bravery? 
Studies have shown that addressing and overcoming ‘fears’ in learning directly leads to 
improved performance and engagement levels and that if someone is brave for long enough, 
it turns into confidence, which is simply bravery without the fear. 
  
Language of Learning Challenge 
Your challenge if you are ‘brave’ enough to accept, is to have a conversation with your child and share an 
experience of how bravery has helped you and conversely ask them, have they been brave this week? 
 
Student Quote of the Week - Clownfish 
"Not to be scared of spiders and do your work" Oliver - Kindy 
"Try the things you can't do in the classroom" Chloe Q - Kindy 
"Focusing on my writing" Lucas - Kindy 
"If you're scared of something you be brave" Grace - Kindy 
"To be brave even if you don't know what the answer is" Annabelle - Yr 1 
"Helping each other get back up again" Amelia - Yr 1 



Stage 1 

 
PUBLIC SPEAKING 
The South Primary Public Speaking Competition begins for all children in Term 3. Each student will need to 
prepare a speech on any topic of interest suitable for a school audience. The Stage 1 class competitions will 
be held during Week 5 of Term 3, with stage finals held during Week 6. One winner from each division will 
be selected on merit to attend the Regional Finals, which will be held later in the term. All students must 
prepare their speech at home; however, teachers are providing information and lessons in class to help 
students with their speech and impromptu speech if required. 
 
KINDERGARTEN ENROLMENTS 2023 
We have begun taking Kindergarten enrolments for 2023. If your child is starting Kindergarten next year, 
please go to the school’s website, click on the enrolment tab and read the information. Then follow the link 
to fill in the application form. If you know of any other families in our catchment area who may have a child 
beginning Kindergarten next year, please inform them of the above procedure. 
 
Thank you to the many families who have already completed their online enrolment. We appreciate your 
help as we begin our Kindergarten Orientation organisation. 
 
LABEL ALL BELONGINGS 
Please remember to label everything, including clothing and lunch boxes. During these winter months, as 
the temperatures rise throughout the day, there are numerous items of clothing left lying around the 
playground at recess at lunch, many being brand new jumpers, wet weather school jackets and tracksuit 
pants with no name. 
 
HOW TO HELP CHILDREN SLEEP WELL 
A good night’s sleep is important for a child’s growth, learning and development. At this age children need 
10 - 11 hours sleep a night. They are usually tired after school and might look forward to bedtime from about 
7:30pm. 
 
Bedtime routine 
A bedtime routine is very important at this age. It helps your child wind down from the day. 
 
A bedtime routine might look like this: 
6:30 pm:   all screens and devices turned off and put away. All devices stored in a family space. 
6:45 pm:   put on pyjamas, brush teeth, go to the toilet. 
7:15 pm:   quiet time in the bedroom with a book and a bedtime story or quiet chat. 
7:30 pm:   goodnight and lights out. 
 
A good night’s sleep is about getting to sleep, staying asleep and getting enough good-quality sleep. Here is 
a link with some ideas that can help your child get the sleep they need if you would like more information. 

https://raisingchildren.net.au/school-age/sleep 

Screen time impact on sleep 
Using screens can affect how quickly your child falls asleep and how long they sleep. Below are some reasons 
why sleep is affected and ways to reduce the negative impacts: 

● Screen use in the hour before bed can stimulate your child. 
● Blue light from televisions, computer screens, phones and tablets might suppress melatonin levels 

and delay sleepiness. 

https://raisingchildren.net.au/school-age/sleep


● Avoid screen use in the hour before bedtime. This includes mobile phones, tablets, computer 
screens and TV. 

● Limit and monitor violent content at any time of day because this can affect sleep regardless of the 
time and length of use. 

● Have a family rule that mobile phones and other devices are left in a family room overnight. 

More information can be found on the Raising Children website https://raisingchildren.net.au/ 

Stage 2 

 
PRINCIPAL’S AWARDS 
Congratulations to the following student who has received a Gold Principal’s award at assembly. 

● Lilac Suleiman 
 
TERM 3 
Welcome to Term 3 - another very busy term ahead! Just to remind you of some organisational points:  

● Stage 2 library days remain the same 
● Sport uniforms and joggers need to be worn on Tuesdays and Fridays 
● BYOD days for Year 4 are - Monday & Thursday for 4 Orca, Monday & Tuesday for 4 Dolphin 
● Check with your child or teacher about homework due days 
● Year 3 research focus on Australian flora/fauna species 
● Year 4 research focus on First Fleet and Early Colonisation 
● Projects for both grades will be in-school, not home assignments 

 
PUBLIC SPEAKING 
All students received notes about the public speaking competition for this term. It is an open topic choice 
and is a curriculum requirement for all students. Class speeches will need to be given in Week 5 and two or 
three finalists will be selected from each class for the stage finals in Week 6. In this competition, only one 
finalist will represent Stage 2 at district level. Please note that students may not use their previous speech. 
 
EXCURSIONS 
Although we are yet to finalise details, a Year 4 excursion to The Rocks has been tentatively booked for 
Monday 19 September (to be confirmed). This is a fantastic tour and study of ‘what life was like’ during early 
colonisation and of the first contacts between First Nations owners of this land and the European 
newcomers. 
 
For Year 3, we are looking at booking an excursion to the Royal National Park and will give you more 
information soon.  
 
SPORT IN SCHOOLS 
Although last Tuesday started very wet and the sessions had to be set up inside and at the front of the hall, 
the students absolutely loved the activities and enjoyed the fun and guidance of the SIS teachers! Hopefully, 
next Tuesday will be brighter in terms of weather, so that we can enjoy some outdoor fun! 
 
JUMP ROPE FOR HEART 
Although only a very small percentage of students have registered for this challenge, they have already 
raised a very respectable amount. Parents, please help your child join this fun, healthy fundraiser! 
You can scan the QR code on the back of the keyrings that all students received,or go to 
 www.jumprope.org.au/parents. 
 
 

https://raisingchildren.net.au/
https://raisingchildren.net.au/
http://www.jumprope.org.au/parents


PREMIER’S READING CHALLENGE 
Students are encouraged to keep reading and logging their books - the numbers this year are lower than 
ever before! Reading is one of the strongest links to better comprehension, study skills, general knowledge 
and confidence in learning across all areas. Please help your child’s motivation and love of books by sharing 
reading at home and discussing the stories or content. 
 

Stage 3 

 
PRINCIPAL’S AWARDS 
Congratulations to the following student who has received a Gold Principal’s award at assembly. 

● Hali Mi 
 
CANBERRA 
Our Canberra Excursion is only 6 weeks away and we’re sure that this time will fly past! 
  
Thank you to all parents who have paid the full amount or have been making payments. Final payment is 
due on Friday 19 August, Week 3. Please make sure that you are fully paid up as places are very tight due to 
the strict numbers allowed into the Electoral Office. Unfortunately no students will be able to attend the 
camp without full payment; useless prior arrangements have been made.  If you are unsure of how much is 
still owing or if you need to adjust the payment plan, please contact the office. 
 
PEER SUPPORT 
We are so proud of our Year 6 students! They ran their first Peer Support lesson last week and again today. 
It was wonderful to see the excitement on all the student’s faces, they are doing an excellent job of including 
and welcoming all the students across the grades. We look forward to see how much they grow over the 
next few weeks. 
 
SUPPLIES 
We are still having some senior students coming to school without the most basic supplies. We seek the 
cooperation of families to ensure that each student comes to school with stationery stocks (pens, pencils, 
ruler, whiteboard markers, sharpeners, erasers etc).  
 
Being organised ensures no class time is lost seeking items that are needed daily. It’s a task the students take 
control of in readiness for high school expectations. Also, please check that all items of clothing are clearly 
labelled with names. 
 

Band 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
Band Committee Meeting   Tue 2 Aug 
 
COMMITTEE MEETING 
Yes, our meeting is this Tuesday and you are encouraged to join us in person, or via Zoom. The meeting will 
be held in Mrs Stawski’s room (3/4 Orca) at 7:00pm. See you there! 
 
EVENT CANCELLATIONS 
Sadly, our planned preschool performances and the Band Jam family evening had to be cancelled, following 
department guidelines. We are now looking at rescheduling these events for the end of Term 3 or early Term 
4. The advantage is that both Concert and Training bands will have more time to prepare and refine their 
acts. Both preschools are very excited and looking forward to our visits! 



Library 

 
THANK YOU 
A big thank you to Mrs Thao, Mrs Tanner, Mrs Nguyen, Ms Zhuang, Ms Zhao and Mrs Tadros for covering 
books for the library and classrooms. 
 
2022 PREMIER’S READING CHALLENGE  
CONGRATULATIONS to the following students who have completed the NSW Premier’s Reading Challenge!  
 
ALL students from Kindy Codfish, Kindy Kingfish, K/1 Clownfish, 1 Firefish, 1 Angelfish, 1/2 Piranha, 2 Mullet 
 
3 Porpoise - Alex Li   3/4 Orca - Isaac Hourani  3/4 Orca - Alex Lee  
4 Dolphin - Declan Beard  4 Dolphin - Boston Jacobs  5/6 Mermaid - Owen Tanner  
5/6 Kraken - George Psomas  5/6 Namazu - Kaelyn Feng   5/6 Namazu - Mai Tran 
5/6 Namazu - James Young  5/6 Namazu - Kellan Zhang  5/6 Namazu - Justin Zhao   
5/6 Namazu - Muchen Zhou  
 
There is only 3 WEEKS LEFT to complete The Premier’s Reading Challenge!! The competition will close on 
Friday 19 August 2022.  Keep on reading PPPS and logging your books! 
 

Chess 
 
JUNIOR CHESS LEAGUE COMPETITION 
There is only one more round after this week and the scores are looking very promising for both our teams! 
Whatever the final outcome, the players have really enjoyed the games and meeting students from other 
schools. Congratulations on your behaviour and efforts! Many thanks to Mr Burdon, Mr Dodd and the parent 
helpers, without whom there would be no competition! 
 

Sport 

K-6 SCHOOL ATHLETICS CARNIVAL FIELD EVENTS 

Over the next few weeks our field events will take place at school: 

·       Junior High Jump, Long Jump, Shot Put and Discus (Juniors – turning 8, 9 or 10 this year) 
·       11 Years High Jump, Long Jump, Shot Put and Discus 
·       12 Years High Jump, Long Jump, Shot Put and Discus 

Students will be notified next week of the day their event will take place. An email will come home to inform 
parents please understand that these days may change with wet weather and our school oval is still quite 
damp. 

We will also try to complete the class relays and house relays in the coming weeks. 

SPORT IN SCHOOLS 
All K-6 students participated in the Sport in Schools program on Tuesday. Even if it is wet weather the 
program will still proceed in the hall. The students thoroughly enjoyed our first session this week at school 
and loved the activities at our athletics carnival. Thank you to all families who have finalised payment, if you 
haven’t yet paid, please finalise ASAP. All K-6 students will be required to wear their sports uniform and 
joggers to school every Tuesday and Friday in Term 3. 



JUMP ROPE FOR HEART 
Today at our K-6 assembly we had a Jump Rope for Heart representative come out to speak to the students 
about the program. Jump Rope for Heart is a fantastic physical activity and fundraising program that has 
been run by the Heart Foundation for over 36 years. It’s a great way for your child to keep fit and learn new 
skills, but it also helps raise funds for vital heart research and education programs. 
 
Since Jump Rope for Heart started in 1983, schools like ours have raised more than $104 million for the 
Heart Foundation’s lifesaving work. 
 
Thank you to those families who have already registered and started raising money. It’s important you 
register your child online, so they can receive the full benefits of the program and participate in online 
fundraising, simply follow the link below to get started. www.jumprope.org.au/parents 
 
This week Picnic Point families have started to get on board with this worthy cause and our fundraising 
efforts have reached over $5000. The top 3 fundraisers to date are: 

·       Zahra Salameh – Kindy Codfish 
·       Liliana Medlej – 2 Mullet 
·       Samah Dirani – 1 Firefish 
 

Thank you for supporting the Jump Rope for Heart program! Keep up the awesome work Picnic Point! 

BASKETBALL ACADEMY 

Our new season of basketball academy started this week and we now have 11 teams. All teams are now full 
so for those students who missed out they will be able to join next season. 

For the next few weeks, I will hand out a draw to students each week and then we should receive a full draw 
for the whole season in the next couple of weeks. 

Please remember to bring $7 each Monday to the stadium or alternatively if you would like to pay a few 
weeks in advance you can see your child’s manager on Monday to make advance payments. 

DISTRICT GIRLS SOFTBALL 
Last week Layla Kelly represented East Hills District at the Sydney South West Softball Championships. The 
team went through the day with 2 wins and 2 losses and unfortunately, due to rain had to cut the carnival 
short and East Hills finished in third place. Congratulations, Layla, we are very proud of you!  
 
 

http://www.jumprope.org.au/parents
http://www.jumprope.org.au/parents
http://www.jumprope.org.au/parents
http://www.jumprope.org.au/parents
http://www.jumprope.org.au/parents


 
 

BOOK FAIR 
Tuesday 2 – Friday 5 August 2022 

BOOK FAIR DRESS UP 
Thursday 4 August 2022 

9:10am – 9:30am 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We are holding our K-6 Book Fair next week from Tuesday 2 – Friday 5 August.  Students will have the 
opportunity to browse the Book Fair and write their Wish List to bring home to you.  Online ordering is 
preferred, however you will be able to purchase directly through the Book Fair in the library during this 
week. 

If you would like to purchase any books and/or goodies, please highlight your choice/s on their Wish 
List and then go to www.scholastic.com.au/payment to pay. 

Please write the receipt number and payment amount on the back of their Wish List. This is then 
brought into school to collect their books and/or goodies. If their choice is sold out, it will be ordered 
and sent to the school in a couple of days or they can choose an alternate book in stock for the same 
price. 

If you would like to donate a book to our library, please write this next to the book on your child's Wish 
List and make a payment as above. If you would like a teacher to pick a book for you to donate, please 
make a payment as above and write Teacher's Choice and the amount donated on the Wish List. 

Please check out our school Facebook page next week for all the books displayed at the Book Fair and 
some photos of the children enjoying the day. 

On Thursday 4 August will be holding the K-6 Book Parade and each student is asked to come dressed 
as a character from a book or mufti clothes, ensuring appropriate footwear is worn. Please do not go out 
and buy something particularly for this event. This is a time for parents and students to be creative and 
use things you have at home. We look forward to seeing your creations on the day.  

 
 

Kind regards 
 
Karen Sellick 
Principal 
27 July 2022 
 
 

http://post.spmailtechno.com/f/a/8V81AFDk7rhqFlcY3fU3TQ%7E%7E/AAMdHAA%7E/RgRhC40BP0QkaHR0cDovL3d3dy5zY2hvbGFzdGljLmNvbS5hdS9wYXltZW50VwNzcGNCCgAbAggpXwY77BZSGWtpbS5wcnlkZTJAZGV0Lm5zdy5lZHUuYXVYBAAAAAA%7E


School Canteen Supervisor 
Picnic Point Public School P&C Association 

Are you an organised, enthusiastic, and friendly person ready to join our fantastic school as our Canteen 
Supervisor? 

Your role will be to plan, organise, supervise, and run all aspects of the school canteen. This is the perfect role 
for you if you are looking at working school hours for three days a week. A bonus is that you will have every 
school holidays off! 

Job Details: 

 Three days a week (Wed-Fri), 8.30am to 1.30pm with 30 mins lunch break
 Permanent part-time position on a 6-month contract, reviewed end Term 4 2022
 $25.00 per hour plus superannuation
 Every school holidays off!
 Overall responsibility of management of the day-to-day operations of the canteen

You will oversee the canteen daily with the support each day from our school community volunteers, who will 
report into you whilst on duty. 

Some of the other duties in this role will involve: 

 Ordering, purchasing, and checking all supplies and reviewing costs regularly
 Preparation and cooking of recess and lunch orders
 Co-operate with the P&C in organising special events being conducted by the school.
 Ensuring good hygiene practices and cleaning incidental to the main function of the canteen is carried

out regularly 
 Preparing and management of the rostering of canteen volunteers each Term

To be eligible for this position you must have: 

 Excellent communication skills both written and verbal
 Demonstrated ability for the profitable management and operation of the school canteen including

daily banking and record keeping, stock management, menu development and training and 
management of canteen staff and volunteers 

 Demonstrated understanding of healthy eating and ability to prepare, cook and promote healthy
foods 

 Understanding of NSW Healthy School Canteen Strategy
 Up to date with COVID vaccinations
 Hold a valid WWCC
 Food Handling Certificate or equivalent, desirable not essential

Don’t miss your chance to join our fantastic school! Apply now. 

If you are interested and would like to apply please send off your CV to 

picnicpointpublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au by Friday 5th August 2022 and a member of our team will be in 
touch if you have been successful to our shortlist.  



MY SCHOOL CONNECT IS UP & RUNNING!!! 
“Have you down loaded the app???”

Thank you to all the parents who have signed up to My School Connect and have been 
using it to order your children’s lunches. We hope it is making your lives easier!

The My School Connect system means we are able to offer parents the ability to not only 
place lunch orders online but also you can use it to buy products from the Uniform Shop 
and so much more!.

MSC Tuckshop allows parents to place online orders for both recess and 
lunch.  Please remember to indicate on your orders which session you are 
purchasing for. 
It will also allow you to order lunch on our “Special Days” just like the 

Mick’s Bakery Pie & Sausage Roll day being held on Tuesday 23rd August 2022.

MSC Uniform allows parents to place online orders for things like school 
bags, school hats, sports socks etc. Any orders placed by 9:00am Thursday 
will be picked and delivered to your child on the Friday to bring home. 
So now parents have more choice, either visit the school on a Thursday 
between 2:30pm  - 3:30pm when the shop is open or order online.

MSC Volunteer allows parents to sign up and volunteer for either the 
Canteen or any other upcoming events like Father’s Day stall. It’s best if
you log into the program on your laptop to be able to see where you may
be able to lend a hand!

MSC Event and MSC Raffle are some exciting new modules 
that we can’t wait to try out! Not only will parents be able to 
purchase tickets to upcoming events but no more paper 
raffle books! You will be able to purchase your raffle tickets 
online. Don’t worry, Mrs Austin and the kids will still have the 
joy of picking the winners. It will just be computer generated
and on a big screen.

A NOTE FROM THE PRESIDENT…
NEXT P&C MEETING….
Our next P&C Meeting will be held via Zoom on Tuesday 9th August at 
7p:00m. We would love for you to join us online; where we will be 
discussing P&C initiatives in the School Community, Upcoming Events 
including the School’s 60th Anniversary Celebrations and much more.



Like most schools there are many different ways we try and get the news out to parents. 
Unfortunately, not everyone knows about them!

WAYS WE COMMUNICATE TO PARENTS ON SOCIAL MEDIA
We wanted to bring your attention to our social media pages that we use quite a bit now 
to post upcoming events, information about the canteen and loads more!

They help us get the message out to our School Community in the quickest & easiest 
format in a matter of seconds… we will always reinforce our messaging with the 
traditional forms of communication where ever possible.   

STAY CONNECTED WITH YOUR P&C!!!
Getting connected with us couldn’t be easier … 

We communicate through many channels to our School Community from 
what you read here in the Kalori to Emails, Paper Notes, Posters On The 
Gates, Social Media Posts & most recently through the Sentral App.

FACEBOOK P&C OFFICIAL PAGE
This is the P&Cs main page on Facebook.  
All our communications get posted here so 
make sure you “Like” & follow this page on 
Facebook, make sure to have your notifications 
turned on too!!!

FACEBOOK CANTEEN VOLUNTEERS PAGE
We have a private P&C Canteen Volunteer 
Group which we use to look for people to help 
out in the Canteen as well as the Uniform Shop 
especially at short notice. 
Please join this Group to keep up to date with 
how you can help out.

FACEBOOK 60TH ANNIVERSARY PAGE
This Facebook Page is all about the school’s 
upcoming 60th Anniversary Celebration. 

This is definitely one you want to follow to you 
can see all the amazing things we have planned, 
we will be utilising this page to communicate 
out the School Alumni 

INSTAGRAM
We are now on Instagram… scan the QR code to 
be taken to our page where you can follow us!!!



AROUND THE GROUNDS ….
CANTEEN

FUNDRAISING
FATHER’S DAY RAFFLE
In conjunction with this year’s Father’s Day Stall we will be running a Father’s Day Raffle 
this will be our first ever raffle through My School Connect …. so no more ticket books.

We are seeking Voucher or Product Donations from Local Businesses / Services preferably 
those from within our school community to include in the Major Raffle Prize.

Please get in touch either through the School Office, our P&C Facebook page or by 
emailing us on  picnicpointpublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au

DISCO WRAP UP
Smiles from ear to ear could been shining bright last Friday night, bringing our School 
Community back together again. There was no better way to kick off a fresh new school 
term than to hit the dance floor & Bop Til You Dropped!!!

We still can’t believe the spectacular outfits donned, with
some serious competitors bidding for the Best Dressed & 
Best Dancer in each session.

A big thank you to our Balloon Blowers, Door Supervisors,
Event Coordinators, Bop Til You Drop & Panania Diggers 
for hosting our first successful offsite disco.

Thank you to Mrs Chatt & Mr Belgre for giving up their
own time to come help supervise the night.

Thank you for the amazing support you all provided us
in getting behind this fantastic night.

MICK’S BAKERY PIE & SAUSAGE ROLL DAY – TUESDAY 23RD

AUGUST 2022

The Canteen’s next “special day” is going to be a delicious hot beef meat 
pie and sausage roll day. Parents can either order online using My 
School Connect or via a paper order form which will be sent out by the 
school. 

All orders must be made by 9:00am Tuesday 9th August 2022 Thank you 
once again to Mick’s Bakery for their support of our school.

mailto:picnicpointpublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au






Poster Design Competition 
Theme:  

“Caring for the environment is everyone’s responsibility” 

Categories: 

• 9 Years old and under 

• 10 to 13 years old 

Prizes for each category:  

• 1st Prize: $100  
• 2nd Prize: $80 
• 3rd Prize: $60  
• 4rd Prize: $40 
• 5th Prize: $20 

Prizes announced:  

Canterbury-Bankstown Children's Festival 2022 
Sunday, 11th September 2022 
Abel Reserve, Marco Ave, Revesby 2212  
(Next to Revesby Railway Station) 

Entry:  

• Send your Entries on A4 Landscape papers to: 

Children’s Festival Organisation Inc. 

14 McEvoy Road, 

Padstow NSW 2211 

• Write your full name, age, address, email, tele-

phone number and school or group on the 

back of your Artwork   

For further information, please contact: 

info@childrensfestival.org.au   

or visit our website:  

www.childrensfestival.org.au 

Entries close: Friday 19.08.2022 

festival  
Canterbury - Bankstown Children’s Festival 2022 

CHILDREN’S FESTIVAL ORGANISATION INC. 

Web: https://www.childrensfestival.org.au | Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/ChildrensFestivalOrganisationlnc  

mailto:infochildrensfestival@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/ChildrensFestivalOrganisationlnc
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